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Open Tuesday to
Saturday

ARDMORE
2,025 in Q4 down from 2,779 in
Q4 last year.

Open Monday,
Thursday, and

Saturday

THERIEN
822 in Q4 up from 730 in Q4 last
year. 

Open Friday and
Sunday

GOODRIDGE
291 in Q4 up from 284 in Q4 last
year.

Open Wednesday,
Saturday, Sunday

HILDA LAKE
912 in Q4 down from 1,057 in Q4
last year. 

Open Tuesday to
Saturday

LA COREY
1,464 in Q4 up from 1,311 in Q4 last
year. 

Open Wednesday
and Sunday       

April 1 - October 31

MURIEL LAKE
100 in Q4 down from 176 in Q4
last year.

LANDFILL VISITORS
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210 accounts have been
registered. The program is
working very well for both
our residents and the City of
Cold Lake.  

COLD LAKE
LANDFILL
WASTE
ACCOUNT

Hauling Class 2 Waste to the
Waste Management Landfill
in Thorhild County continued
as scheduled. 

BEAVER RIVER
REGIONAL
WASTE
MANAGEMENT
COMMISSION 

Waste staff complete
inspections of all landfills
and bin site locations on
a quarterly basis while
striving to complete them
monthly. 

LANDFILL AND BIN
SITE INSPECTIONS



SCHOOL
PRESENTATIONS

Waste and recycling
presentations were given to
135 Grade 4 students from
Notre Dame Elementary and
Nelson Heights Schools. The
students then came for a
tour of the Ardmore Landfill. 

The Beaverdam bin site at the
old Beaverdam Landfill was
expanded in October. 

BEAVERDAM BIN SITE

ARDMORE LANDFILL
AUTOMATED GATE
SYSTEM

The automated gate system is working quite well
and limiting the use of the site to M.D. ratepayers

only. To date, 1150 proximity cards and 352
smartphone app accounts have been registered. 



EXTENDED
PRODUCER
RESPONSIBILITY
(EPR) PROGRAM

In December, we completed
the registration for the EPR
Program. Phase 1 will come
into effect on April 1, 2025.  

WASTE SHREDDING

In November, we rented a
shredder to test the use-
case of shredding bulky
waste and wood at our
landfills. 

Planning is underway for the M.D.
of Bonnyville to host the 2024
Alberta CARE Fall Conference. 

ALBERTA CARE
CONFERENCE




